
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS20223

This legislation intends to give nonprofit organizations representing or employing persons with
disabilities the opportunity to bid for public contracts for services or to provide goods which have
been produced by these entities. Similar to the current opportunity for Idaho-based bidders, this
bill will encourage public contracting to partner with such organizations to enhance the economy
in Idaho.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no fiscal impact on the general fund.

Contact:
Name: Representative Elaine Smith
Office:
Phone: (208) 332-1000
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